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Meeting Date Agenda item Action Required Action
Officer(s)

Action taken Timescale

10.01.2024 Minutes
15.11.2023

Following a query from Cllr Rosetta 
Dolphin, it was agreed that a copy of 
the outcome of the garage site review 
by ward be circulated to Members of 
the Committee within the next month.

Sean O’Donnell / 
Ceri Shotton

10.01.2024 6. Car Parking 
Provision – 
Council Owned 
Properties

Following questions around future 
schemes, it was agreed that 
information on the priority of schemes 
be shared with Members of the 
Committee.

Sean O’Donnell / 
Ceri Shotton

10.01.2024 8. Cost of Living 
and Welfare 
Reform

Following a request that the 
information contained within the report 
be circulated to all Members for 
information, it was suggested that an 
information flyer be produced and 
circulated to all Members of the 
Council.  

Jen Griffiths / 
Ceri Shotton

06.03.2024 6. Dynamic 
Resource 
Scheduler (DRS) 
– Update

In response to a question from Cllr 
Linda Thew around contract costs, 
Sean O’Donnell said that the contract 
costs were provided in a previous 
report to the Committee but that he 
would extract and share with the 
Committee this information following 
the meeting.

Sean O’Donnell
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06.03.2024 6. Dynamic 

Resource 
Scheduler (DRS) 
– Update

The Chair suggested that a 
demonstration of the DRS be given to 
the Committee once the system has 
gone fully live.

Sean O’Donnell / 
Denise Price

06.03.2024 7. Void 
Management 

In response to comments made by Cllr 
Dave Hughes on difficult to let 
properties, Sean O’Donnell suggested 
amending the total number of voids 
information in future briefing notes to 
show how many of those were difficult 
to let.

Sean O’Donnell


